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To whom it may concern

We wish to advise that we as residents in the immediate vicinity of this proposed
development strongly object to the proposed change of legislation.
Until January 2020 we were unaware of any proposal to erect a wind farm in the nearby
forestry. To date information regarding the proposal has been totally unsatisfactory. It is
our belief that these developments are not permitted under current legislation in
Queensland. The intention for new legislation to allow the proposal to proceed with no
public discussion regarding the matter should not permitted and shows total disregard for
the residents in the area.

Yours sincerely
Carole and Bruce Bringans
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